02928

From: Denise

To: Draft EIS Feedback;

CC:

Subj ect: New I-5 Bridge

Date: Monday, June 23, 2008 4:33:33 PM
Attachments;

Please approve the new I-5 bridge. We need it for better traffic flow and to
decrease commute times. | also believe that light rail should be included on the
bridge as it is a true time saver for commuters that work in Portland. We need a
new bridge to attract new business to our community.

Thank you.

Denise Heiser @

The Holt Group, Inc.

(360) 892-0514 x102

(360) 892-1815 Fax
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